
 

Find us on Facebook: @FriendsOfAdAstra  

Email us at: foaapta@gmail.com 

*Please do get in touch if you can volunteer* 

DISCOS 
 

The Friends of Ad Astra PTA are pleased to confirm that the Early Years and Year 1 discos will 

be taking place on the following date and times: 

 

Wednesday 24th May 2023 

 

EYFS: 4:15pm to 5:15pm 

 

Year 1: 5:45pm to 6:45pm 

 

Cost: £3 per child. 

 

Biscuits and water/squash will be provided. Please use the permission slip below to indicate if 

your child has any allergies. 

 

Should your child own/require ear defenders, please send them to the disco, with your child, 

clearly labelled with your child’s name. 

 

Please queue outside of the school office at the allocated time for your child’s year group where 

they will be greeted by the FOAA PTA and teachers. Collection is from the same location at the 

allocated finish time. 

 

We look forward to seeing them in their party clothes ready to dance the hour away with their 

friends! 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  

 

Name: ________________________________ Class: ____________________Year: __________________ 

would like to attend the disco and I have enclosed a £3 contribution. 

 

My child has the following allergies: 

_____________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Name: __________________________________________________ 

 Relationship to child: ________________________ will be collecting at the allocated pick-up time. 

 

Please contact – Name: ________________________________Telephone: _______________________________ 

in an emergency 

 

I can volunteer at my child’s disco and can be contacted on: 

________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

Signed: ______________________________________________________ ______(parent/carer) 

mailto:foaapta@gmail.com

